
Birth-to-Five Services (Pre-K/3-K/Extended Day) 
DEADLINE: JUNE 5, 2019 

Millions of dollars will be granted to eligible high-quality Early-Childhood-Development 
providers to implement the Birth-to-Five Program 
components in all New York City’s community 
school districts. The application deadline is June 
5, 2019.  DON’T MISS OUT.  We can complete 
your application by the deadline if you tele-
phone us without delay. Our grant writer 
worked for the NYC Department of Education 
developing contract solicitations (RFPs) and 
also wrote grants raising money for the agency. 
With our help, you can meet the deadline and max-
imize your chances for receiving funding.  We 
have secured millions of dollars in funds for cli-

ents around the world, many in the Early-Childhood-Development field, including millions 
of dollars in UPK/Pre-K for All/3-K and EarlyLearn and 4410 Special Needs funding.   

 
TO MEET THE JUNE 5 DEADLINE, WE MUST HEAR FROM YOU AND BEGIN 

YOUR APPLICATION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. 

Not-For-Profit Grant Writers 
105 East 38th Street, Suite 5A, New York, NY 10016-2634 

Call Today:  212-481-1003                               
Email: nonprofitgrantwriters@msn.com                Website: www.nonprofitgrantwriters.com 

 Provider Opportunities Available 
 

•  School Day and Year Services:  
Available to 3-K and pre-K aged children 
•  Extended Day and Year Services: 
Available to children ages birth to 5 who 
meet certain eligibility requirements 
based on Federal and State Child Care 
Block Grant (CCBG) guidelines. 

•  Future funding: NYCDOE Head 
Start and/or Early Head Start or Fami-
ly Child Care Networks.                 
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Recent Funding Success:  We have prepared responses to 
RFPs (Requests for Proposals) securing more than $98 
million to support Pre-K/3-K/EarlyLearn and 4410 
programs for NYC day-care centers. One grant writer 
worked for the NYC Department of Education develop-
ing contract solicitations (RFPs) and also wrote grants 
raising money for the agency. 
 
Not-For-Profit Grant Writers will prepare your response 
to the NYC Department of Education Birth-to-Five 
Services RFP that will distribute funds to qualifying 
high-quality early childhood development providers in 
all of New York City’s 32 school districts. See RFP at: 
 
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/mocs/systems/hhs-accelerator-procurements.page 
    
Prospective participants should notify us of your interest 
in submitting an application as soon as possible to allow 
adequate preparation time. Call 212-481-1003 or send an 
email reply to: nonprofitgrantwriters@msn.com. 

  
Act Today!  

 
NYC Department of Education (DOE) deadline for receiving  

completed applications is June 5. 

P.S. Pre-K for All/3-K for All & EarlyLearn providers 
with full-day contracts expiring in June 2020, 2021 or 
later are strongly encouraged to submit a proposal to 
this RFP or the Head Start/Early Head Start RFP if 
they wish to continue services beyond the end date of 
their current contract. 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/mocs/systems/hhs-accelerator-procurements.page



